
 

Lakeview Elementary  
Weekly News 

• Friday, February 14, 2025 

 
Dear Lakeview Community, 
 
We have less than three weeks until Mary Poppins. 
The musical is coming together well; it will be a 
fabulous show. Please note, that all students are 
part of the finale, so everyone will be dismissed at 
the end show. 
 
Here is what you need to know for March 6: 
 
Primary Students (K-3): 
Arrival at school – 6:10 to your classrooms 
Dress – wear formal clothes (something you would 
wear for a special occasion) 
Dismissal – after the performance, students will be 
picked up from their classrooms 
 
Intermediate Students (4-7): 
Arrival at school – 6:10 to your classrooms 
Dress – wear white tops and black bottoms 
Dismissal – after the performance, students will be 
picked up from their classrooms 
 
Audience Members: 
Doors will open at 6:15 for the evening performance 
and 12:45 for the afternoon performance. There will 
be some reserved seating for our VIP raffle ticket 
holders and district staff. Tickets are still available 
online https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/  
 
Please be mindful and patient during drop off, pick 
up and while parking; we want to ensure all 
students are safe. 
 
We are looking forward to watching our talented 
students and seeing all their hard work come to life. 
 
Amelia Poitras, Principal Lakeview Elementary 
 

 
 

Dates to note: 
• February – Black History Month 
• Mon. Feb. 17 Family Day (No School) 
• Tues. Feb. 18 Boys Basketball Rec Play Day 
• Wed. Feb. 19 Indigenous Virtual Teachings 
• Wed. Feb. 26 Pink Shirt Day Assembly @ 1:00 
• Thurs. Feb 27 Girls Basketball Competitive Play 
• Fri. Feb. 28 Pro-D (No School) 
• Tues. March 4 Non-Dress Rehearsal  
• Wed. March 5 Dress Rehearsal 
• Thurs. March 6 Mary Poppins  

1:00 Afternoon Show 
6:30 Evening Show 

 

 
 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/


 

Jump Rope for Heart 2025 
Well, our hearts got a great workout out yesterday with Lakeview’s bi-annual Jump Rope for Heart. All students from 
kindergarten through grade seven had the opportunity to jump for approximately forty minutes throughout the day. 
While most students jumped to the music in the gym, some students took their ropes out to the beautiful sunshine and 
skipped with friends outside! 
We were able to raise $630.00 for the Heart and Stroke Foundation; tha’s a pretty impressive achievement in the span 
of a few hours!  Well done, Lakeview!  If you haven’t donated, and would like to, there is still time!  Here is our 
fundraising site: https://jumpropeforheart.crowdchange.ca/89176.  
It was great to see so many students enjoying being physically active. Research has shown a direct connection 
between young people being physically active and their overall happiness.  Skipping ropes will be available for the 
students to use at recess and lunch as the weather (and sidewalks!) are a bit more conducive to skipping!  In the spring, 
we hope to have a couple of ‘group skipping ropes’ going at lunch for students who would like to do some skipping 
with friends.  If there are any parents interested in being ‘rope turners’, please let Ms. Sinclair 
(Nancy.sinclair@burnabyschools.ca) know and we will really appreciate your time! 
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Guess Who? 

 


